HPHC Seattle: | hope you are all well as we celebrate Christmas

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
December 17, 2021

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

Happy Holidays! | hope you are all well as we celebrate Christmas this year. This Sunday, December 19,
2021, Dr. David Burgess will be giving the Christmas message. Please join our online Sunday Service at
11:00 am.

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all brothers and sisters who helped in the Seonghwa
preparation and on the actual Seonghwa Ceremony and Wonjeon Ceremony for Mr. Shigeru Araki. Those
who came to attend and those who sent their condolences and love to the family in many different ways.
It was a very successful service. | know that the family appreciate you. Their Gofundme fundraising is
still up so if you have not donated yet, you can go to the link: gofund.me/b3684963

BlessingFest is finally launching on Saturday, December 18, 2021. You are all invited to register as host
by going to Blessingfest,org

However, if for some reason you are not able to host, Seattle Family Church is hosting an online watch
party on zoom at 2:00 pm PST on the same day. You can join by using the following link:

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455

Password: 2020

Meeting ID (if required): 251 525 455

* To join by phone, voice only, dial any numbers below:

(346) 248-7799, (301) 715-8592, (312) 626-6799, (253) 215-8782

Passcode: 2020 Meeting ID: 251 525 455

| keep my prayer for each and everyone of you. May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents love be with
you!

God bless!
Sincerely,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo- Pastor

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com












